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This Week’s Bible Quote 

“But love your enemies, and do good, and lend, expecting nothing 

in return, and your reward will be great.” 

Luke 6:35 

 Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope you are well. 

 

It has been wonderful to properly welcome Mrs. Tina Wood as our Head of School as this has been her 

first full week with us, I know that she has really enjoyed her first week at Friskney and I know that both 

pupils and staff have been very excited to have her with us. 

 

Thank you for everyone’s hard work and generous donations for Children in Need today. It has been 

wonderful seeing everyone dressed up for the day, well done! 

 

Mr. Smith 

Executive Head Teacher 

 



  

This Week’s POM POM Challenge 
Class 

 

POM POMs Points this week Total Points 

1 457 

 

4 8 

2 296 

 

2 4 

3 434 

 

3 11 

4 211 

 

1 7 

How are you going to use 

the Friskney 5 this week? 

THUNK OF THE WEEK 

(Something to get you thinking about as a family at home) 

 

If I switch the lights off, does the wall change colour? 

 



 

 

 

  

This Week’s Star of the Week 
Class 1 

Otis Leech For settling into Class 1 so well. 

 

Class 2 

Emilia Peak For her wonderful work in English this week and for always trying 

her best. 

 

Lacie Emery For showing kindness to her friends (and because she is leaving 

tomorrow, and we will all really miss her) 

 

Class 3 

Alex Coates For putting in incredible effort into singing practices. 

 

Harley Emery For being a pleasure to teach. 

 

Class 4  

Harlow Reeson 

 

For his amazing use of vocabulary. 

Kacia Clarke For amazing Piano playing. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Class 4 this week for having the best attendance, 

keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Class 1 87.2% 

Class 2 89.02% 

Class 3 90.04% 

Class 4 97.22% 

Please don’t forget that if you require before or after school care, 

we do run a breakfast club from 07:45am – 08:30am for a cost 

of £3 and an after-school club which runs from 3:00pm – 

4:15pm at a cost of £5. 

 

Both can be booked via Parent Pay, if you would like any more 

information about either of these, please feel free to contact the 

school office. 

If you have any new or old nativity costumes that 

you would be happy to donate to school for Class 1, 

we would be extremely grateful for any kind 

donations. 



  

Some photos from Class 2’s wonderful 

Showcase event on Wednesday. 



  



  

2.12.21   – KS2 parent and child Christmas craft afternoon. 

8.12.21   – Christmas dinner day 

10.12.21 – Christmas jumper day 

13.12.21 – KS1 and EYFS Nativity performance 1 to parents at 2pm 

14.12.21 – KS1 and EYFS Nativity performance 2 to parents at 6pm  

15.12.21 – Whole school Christingle service in church at 1.30pm. Parent’s welcome. 

16.12.21 – KS2 carol service in church at 6pm. Parent’s welcome. 

17.12.21 – Class Christmas parties and end of term. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

We have had a few children that are asking to change their hot dinner menu choices in the 

mornings. It is very important that children keep to the menu choice they have made in 

advance so the kitchen can prepare the correct number of meals. It also ensures that parents 

know exactly what children have eaten each day. Please can we ask you to check that your 

child is happy with the menu choices before they are submitted to school, as they will not be 

allowed to make changes on the day. 

  

We thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs Tina Wood 

 



 

A huge well done and thank you to everyone for raising an amazing £235.40 for the  

Poppy Appeal. 


